From: Peter Gansen
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 5:02 PM

Hello Breezy Point Admin Team,

| just want to let everyone know | have submitted my notice of resignation of service in good standing,
per process outlined in the employee manual.

| have just accepted a position with a State Agency and will be starting on January 29th.

It was a very tough decision for myself and family to make, in that both opportunities available are
great!

This has been an incredible job and I've been blessed with great co-workers, projects, Council members
and Commission members. You have all been fun to work with, supportive and welcoming!

| am also happy to have been a part of this organization and to serve the citizens of Breezy Point!
Thank you!

| am planning to be here until January 28th, to facilitate the January PC meeting, 2025 short term
rentals, permit requests, property inquiries and any new PC apps for the February meeting.

So if there is anything you would like to follow up with me, | will be available.

Thank you!
Peter Gansen
e K Planning & Zoning Administrator
BREEZY POINT
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